
PUBLIC NOTICE
Proposed Street Closure – Por�on of 100 Block 9th Street East

The City of Saskatoon is proposing the following street closure – por�on of 100 Block 9th Street East –
Nutana Neighbourhood. The area will remain public right-of-way but permanently closed to vehicular
traffic. Right turns onto the Idylwyld Drive on-ramp from 9th Street East will not be allowed.

Loca�on: 100 Block 9th Street East near intersec�on of 9th Street East & Idylwyld Drive Ramp

PUBLIC MEETING - City Council will consider the above ma�er and hear all persons present at the
City Council mee�ng and wish to speak onMonday January 27, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council
Chamber, City Hall, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan.

WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS – If you wish to submit a le�er on this ma�er for City Council’s
considera�on, it must be received byMonday January 27, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.Mail to:
His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
c/o City Clerk’s Office, City Hall
222 Third Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

ONLINE SUBMISSIONS
Visit the City of Saskatoon website saskatoon.ca and search “write a le�er to Council” or visit this
page: saskatoon.ca/write-le�er-councilcommi�ees

SUBMISSION QUESTIONS
Contact the City Clerk’s Office at 306-975-3240.

INFORMATION - Ques�ons regarding the proposal may be directed to:
Service Saskatoon Contact Centre
Phone: 306-975-2476
Email: customercare@saskatoon.ca


